From: David Glaser [mailto:dglaser@firstmaine.us] 
Sent: Friday, June 05, 2015 5:10 PM
To: Matthew Murphy @ Boston
Cc: Sharnee DeLorme
Subject: Re: BOA 500 Forest Ave, Portland, ME ( Request for info to obtain permits)

Sharnee
I have approved the sign package that was attached to this email with the trim color changes and backlighted sign as shown on the example on the right side of the attachment. (the left side is the existing signage).  By separate email I have sent Mat my request to the insurance company to add the City of Portland as an additional insured AIMA.
Please let me know if you need any additional information.
[bookmark: _GoBack]David Glaser
